
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

January 17, 2025 

 

 

Ministerial Workers 

First Elders  

Communication Leaders 

Audio Visual Leaders 

 

Dear Brethren: 

 

Greetings in the wonderful name of Jesus our Soon-Coming King. 

 

The Communications Department will be hosting its Annual Communication Workshop 

during the period February 14 and 16, 2025, on Zoom.  The theme of the workshop is: 

“Collaborate. Inspire. Innovate.” 

 

We are asking that churches select and register the Communication Leaders, Audio Visual  

Leaders and an Elder to participate in the workshop.   

 

This workshop will be free. 

 

The following is the pre-registration form link: 

 

https://forms.gle/TFVH6A8qEKE9h2CCA 
 

 

May God’s blessings be upon you, and the church family in 2025, and may He grant you 

the desire of your heart. 

 

Yours respectfully 

 

 

 

 

 

Edison Williams 

COMMUNICATION DIRECTOR

https://forms.gle/TFVH6A8qEKE9h2CCA

